
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

May 2021 Newsletter 

Headteachers’ Message 
We have had a very busy term and the children have all worked hard.  They have thoroughly 
enjoyed running around our new track. Once again, we would like to thank you all for doing all 
that you can to keep yourselves and each other safe. We are grateful that everyone is still 
following our safety measures that we have in place.  Despite infection rates decreasing, we 
do not want to become complacent as we are aware that some positive cases are being 
identified in the local area. Please notify the school of a positive test result and do not send 
your children to school if they are unwell. Please notify us of any positive Covid-19 cases 
during the half term on headteacher@bramingham.net.  
With the lifting of some restrictions nationally, there are very few changes that schools can 
currently make. We are currently operating in class ‘bubbles’ (except Squirrels) and will 
continue to review our measures and risk assessment. 
We hope that you all have a lovely half term break. 

Well Done Robins! 
Robins had most 
children walking to 
school for the week . 
They were closely 
followed by Magpies, 

Grey Squirrels and Doves. It would be 
wonderful to see everyone continuing to 
walk to and from school.  

Paralympian Support 

Hannah Cockroft - Paralympic 
gold medalist - has sent 
Bramingham a message 
congratulating us on our track. The video can be 
seen via a link on the school website. The 
children are loving their time on the track. 

If your child is entitled to 
free school meals, you 
will receive a £15 
voucher to support over 
half term. 

School trips 
Next half term, all being well, 
we are exploring the possibil-
ity of resuming trips for year 
groups. More information to 
follow after half term. 

 

 

Monday 7th June - Children return to school 

Wednesday 30th June—New intake 
meeting 

Tuesday 6th & Wednesday 7th July - 
Children meet new teachers 

Friday 16th July - Last day of term 

Thursday 2nd September - Children return 
to school 

 

Using our Covid Catch-up funding, we have purchased two more 
years of Doodle.  Please encourage your children to use this app 
daily, where possible, or three times a week as a minimum.  We are 
also pleased that so many children are using their CPG books and 
bringing them back into school. 

Vacancy - We are keen to recruit a Lettings Officer to support the school in providing an 

outstanding service to the community. Currently, we require an enthusiastic and committed 

person to meet and greet our regular hirers on Saturday, Sunday and at least one evening 

each week. Flexibility will be essential. The post is a minimum of 5 hours per week. If you 

would like to apply to join our team, please visit My New Term for more information. 


